
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Lloyd [mailto: ]  
Sent: 12 May 2018 17:00 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade 
 
Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
 
The proposed road closure of Princes Parade is totally unacceptable. Even if the 
proposed development is approved, the new houses can be served from the existing 
road.  To ruin the canal walk and the health of many people living close to the area 
shows a complete lack of judgement. 
 
Will you ensure the Secretary of State is made aware of Shepway Councils 
proposed plans to totally ruin this area of Hythe. 
 
They recently installed parking meters along Princes Parade, this has resulted in a 
complete lack of visitors. The May Bank holiday, which was the hottest for many 
years, must have been the quietest ever. At 11am there were no more that a dozen 
cars parked. 
 
The only good thing is there will shortly be Council Elections which hopefully will 
show what the residents of Hythe think of these proposals 
 
Regards 
 
D Lloyd 
 




